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Friday 8th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

We have had a very busy week this week, the week has certainly flown.  Our older 

children are continuing to work with the Peace Foundation and complete 

lesson/activities in class to develop their skills being Peace Ambassadors. In our Prayer 

assembly on Monday we talked about how that although we are all different, we are all 

part of God’s family.  
 

We also all had a wonderful World Book Day, with surprise readers, a reading café and 

our lovely plate competition.  We will announce the winners shortly!  A huge thank you 

to some of our parishioners/governors who came to read to some of our classes. 
 

We send love and blessings to all of our special people in our families who care and look 

after us each day as we celebrate Mother’s Day at the weekend.  
 

Reminders:  

Monday 11th March: The Royal Navy North Team will be coming to share a 

presentation about the modern Navy to Y5 and Y6, and deliver workshops to Y6 in 

relation to leadership, teambuilding, and confidence.  
 

Wednesday 13th March: ‘Blue for Bobby Day’  
 

Thursday 14th March: Y5 and Y6 children’s Peace Foundation Graduation Assembly, 

parents/carers are invited to share this with the children and visitors.  
 

Ramadan: As some of our families enter the season of Ramadan we send blessings to 

you all and ask if your child will be fasting that you inform the school office.  
 

Y7 Allocations: Parents/Carers must make sure you have accepted/declined your 

child’s allocated places within 10 working days of 1st March (by 15th March).  
  
Thank you.  

 

Mrs G Murphy 

Head Teacher 
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